
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Dear Parents  

 

Christmas is fast approaching and all the staff at Hip Pocket would like 

to thank you for your support during 2017. 

 

To meet your needs over Christmas and the New Year period, could you 

please note that we close 4.00 pm on Friday 22nd December 2017and 

we re-open on Wednesday 10th January 2018 at 8.00 am. 

 

We are offering a 5% discount on all school wear for a two-week period 

commencing on Friday 1st December until close of business Friday 15th 

December. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and safe New Year. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben, Bec, Emily, Victoria & Demi 


